Cheryl Quarles-Gaston, Principal
Leigh Farrington, Assistant Principal

Mathematics, Sciences & Technology Magnet

October 11, 2018

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

All of our professional educators are responsible for upgrading their skills and increasing
their level of expertise through continuing course work and/or training sessions. At Lone
Star Elementary School, some of our teachers are participating in continuing education in
order to expand their certification to include their current teaching assignment.

These teachers are:

Name Current Area of Certification QOut-of-Field Subject Area
Samantha Gullett Elem. Ed ESOL
Lolita Koster Elem. Ed ESOL
Maria McMahon Elem. Ed ESOL
Deon Shephard Elem. Ed ESOL
Debra Tate Elem. Ed ESOL
Marcia White Elem. Ed ESOL
Erika Winter Elem. Ed ESOL

During the course of the year, the teacher(s) will work to complete requirements for
certification compliance.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Joglen

Cheryl Quatles- Gaston,
Principal
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